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NRS received the Award for Excellent Business Entities Working on Modal Shift 

 

NRS CORPORATION was awarded in the “New Development Category” at the Awards for Excellent 

Business Entities Working on Modal Shift Ceremony 2023 organized by the Japan Association of 

Logistics and Transport on November 21, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(From the left Japan Association of Logistics and Transport Chairman Koichi Shingai, 

 NRS CORPORATION Executive Director Koichi Yasuhiru) 

 

The Award for Excellent Business Entities Working on Modal Shift is a program that aims to encourage 

logistics companies to take voluntary initiatives and raise awareness in society regarding the 

promotion of modal shift.  

 

NRS has been awarded the Excellent Business Entities Working on Modal Shift for nine consecutive 

years, and this is the eighth time for the company to be awarded in the “New Development Category”. 

 

The NRS GROUP will continue to promote modal shift and other environmentally friendly business 

activities to contribute to the realization of a sustainable society. 

 

 

Contact: NRS CORPORATION Bulk Logistics Division +81-3-5281-8131 

【News】 

[New Development Category] 

The modal shift from truck to rail transportation was achieved for 

the transport of chemical products from Hyogo prefecture to 

Shizuoka Prefecture. This covers a medium-distance transport of 

slightly more than 300 kilometers. The shipper supported this 

transition, as the reduction of environmental impact outweighed 

the associated disadvantages, and there were high expectations 

for the resolution of the “2024 problem”. The achievement of a 

73% annual reduction in CO2 emissions and the alleviation of the 

burden on truck drivers were highly appreciated. 

 


